
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

30 December, 2014 
Dear Parent, 
 
We always continue to regard all you parents of our students as one large family and 

choose to share each and every update with you on priority. 
 

We would like to inform you that Registration Forms for classes KG-I and for 

some vacancies in KG-II and class I for the session 2015-16 will be available 

from the school reception from 5th January to 12th January, 2015 from 09:00 

a.m. to 01:00 p.m. Kindly note the siblings of our students and the new entrants 

specially recommended by you would be given preference. Priority will be given to 

neighbourhood students.  

As per Govt. of Rajasthan notification 25% of the seats at the entry point (i.e. 

KG-I) are reserved for RTE for weaker section of society. So admission will be 

granted to KG-I through the random selection from the applications received.   

  Seats reserved under RTE 

KG One  -  08 

We started the hostel facility for girls (outstation only) in 2007 and there has been a 

tremendous response from the parents since then given the best of infrastructure and 

safe environment available to them. The admission for the hostel is also open for 

preferably outstation students from Class V onwards, which please note. 
 

Wishing you and your family a Happy and a prosperous 2015, 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Ashok Gupta 
Director 
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